MAYOR'S MESSAGE

San Clemente is fortunate to be served by the Orange County Sheriff's
Department and the professional public safety officers and administrative
staff dedicated to keep us safe. It is such a challenging time to be in law
enforcement with ever changing laws that often impede the ability of officers
to enforce traditional codes and ordinances. Nevertheless, they continue to
keep our community safe with positive attitudes and effectiveness. A sincere
thank you to the women and men that quietly serve us every day and night.

CITY MANAGER'S MINUTE

The City Council has asked staff to develop a plan to improve the atmosphere
near North Beach. Last week several members of staff met to explore ideas to
create an inviting and business friendly environment. It was a great exchange
of information and staff is excited to share some of the ideas with the City
Council at their meeting on April 18th.

Any additional suggestions are welcome as the draft plan is created. Please
feel free to share your ideas at halla@san-clemente.org. Please plan to attend
the City Council meeting as well on the 18th at 6:00 p.m. at City Hall.



